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From: MARYBETH SAVAGE <mbesavage@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 3:55 PM
To: Planning Info; Peter M. Stith
Subject: Abutters written comments to be shared at 9/21/21 Board of Adjustment meeting re 

276 Melbourne St.

Dear Board of Adjustment,  
   
Please consider this my written comments to be shared at 9/21/21 Board of Adjustment meeting, as 
advised in my Abutter Notice, re proposed new home in lot next to 276 Melbourne St. I am the 
property owner of 10 Vine St. directly next to 276 Melbourne St.    
   
I have reviewed the plans with Shirley Scarponi and requested the following two considerations:  
1.  Requesting no mechanicals or utilities be placed on or along new house or property on the same 
side as my home.   
   
I request this given a difficult experience when a house was recently built on the other side of my 
home and they placed:  
two 54" high propane tanks and a very noisy central AC unit 6 feet from the property line.  This 
property line is also where are patio is making it both noisy and fearful to use our patio or our grill.  
   
2. Requesting a greater than 10 feet side sit back, (current SRB side set back is 10 feet) as the side 
of the proposed new construction house will be next to our bedrooms and potentially back yard.   
   
I have registered to attend the meeting by zoom but prefer board shares this letter rather than 
speaking on zoom.  
   
Thank-you for your consideration in this matter,  
   
Sincerely,  
Mary Beth Savage  
Property owner 10 Vine St. Portsmouth   
















